
 

 

 

 

 

OKLAHOMA CITY, Oklahoma (July 21, 2015) – Frontier City’s Ride Admission Policy has been developed 

in consultation with industry professionals based on the recommendations of the ride manufacturer, 

past experiences, and evaluations of each ride using knowledge of the ride in all operating conditions. 

Our prime consideration is the ability of each person to endure the dynamics of a ride without risk of 

injury to that person or other riders.  

Like many water parks and attractions across the United States, regulations regarding loose articles and 

medical assistance devices are enforced to ensure the safety of each guest. Water slides require a very 

smooth surface to operate properly. Any sort of abrasion or damage has the potential to cause injury to 

riders, which is why swimwear with exposed metal ornamentation, casts, certain braces, prosthetic 

devices, and any other loose article that could create a scratch or sharp edge in the surface of the slide 

are not permitted. 

We never want to refuse our guests the opportunity to enjoy our attractions, but we must also always 

follow industry practices to ensure the safety of all riders. To avoid any confusion or heartache in the 

future, we will strive to make sure this is communicated better in advance by adding the restrictions to 

our website and ride signage. We deeply regret any disappointment caused to our guests due to our 

Ride Admission Policy. Again, our first priority is guest safety and our mission is to provide the best 

experience possible for all.   


